

STATE OF MAINE
BOARD OF NURSING
158 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04333-0158

ANGUS S. KING, JR.

MYRA A. BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., R.N. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

July 2, 2001

Heide H. Hall PMB 224 9393 N 90th St 102 Scottsdale, AZ 85258

Dear Ms. Hall:

At its June 27-28, 2001 meeting, the Board discussed your telephone request to reactivate your registered professional nursing license.

It was the Board's decision to deny reinstatement based on the Findings of Fact, Rulings of Law and Board Order by the New Hampshire Board of Nursing dated April 10, 2001.

At such time as you may return to Maine, you will be scheduled to meet with the Board to discuss your request.

Sincerely

Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.

Executive Director

MAB:vlc

pc: John H. Richards, Assistant Attorney General

